NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON THE ABANDONMENT
OF A UTILITY EASEMENT

THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE
THE DANVILLE CITY COUNCIL ON TUESDAY,
JANUARY 18, 2022 AT 7:00 P.M. IN THE CITY
COUNCIL CHAMBERS LOCATED ON THE
FOURTH FLOOR OF CITY HALL, 427 PATTON
STREET.

In accordance with Section 15.2-1813 of the
Code of Virginia, 1950, as amended, the public
is hereby notified that a public hearing will be
held on the following:

In accordance with Section 15.2-1800 of
the Code of Virginia, 1950, as amended, it is
proposed that the Council of the City of Danville
Authorize the Abandonment of an Unused City
Utility Easement Across 1100 W. Main Street
in Order to Facilitate Development Upon the
Same Property.

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
City of Danville, Virginia
Susan M. DeMasi, CMC, City Clerk




